
From: simon neave

Sent: 14 December 2023 15:10 

To: Planning 

Subject: 2023/4757/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Dear planners, 

 

I strongly object to the above plan & the short consultation period.  

I live in very close to Utopia village & have a neighbour whose rear 

windows will  

Highlight the proposed industrial structure dominating their view 

 

There is also no independent assurance that the noise from the fans & pumps will be 

unobtrusive to local residents & those in the public domain. 

 

S.Neave 
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